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Friday 14th June 2024         
 
Dear Parents/Guardians & Friends, 
 
I’m absolutely delighted to be writing to you as Principal of Crossroads PS. I took up post 
on Monday 10th June’24 and I’ve had a wonderful first week. All the children, staff and 
parents couldn’t have been more welcoming. I feel blessed to have been appointed 
Principal of such a warm, stunning setting. The children are exceptionally well behaved 
and courteous which is testimony to their parents, families and teachers. Please do 
introduce yourself if you see me in the yard or pop in and say hello. I’m looking forward to 
becoming more familiar with the extended school community and Kilrea GAC.  I’m a 
Mummy to four young children myself; I like to think I’m quite approachable.  
A special word of thanks to my wonderful predecessor Mr. Eugene Mullan who has been 
incredibly helpful during the interim period. I’m aware that Mr. Mullan is a great loss to 
Crossroads. His input and lovely demeanor will be missed greatly. I wish him well as he 
embarks on a new chapter at St. Mary’s PS, Portglenone. I fully intend to stay in touch 
with Mr. Mullan; he will continue to be a friend and advocate of Crossroads PS. I would 
also like to thank Mrs. McKeown who has been Acting Principal in recent months. She has 
done a wonderful job and has made my transition to Crossroads PS straightforward, 
seamless and pleasant.  
It’s hard to fathom that we are fast approaching the end of term and Summer Holidays. 
I’m particularly mindful of our beautiful P7 children who are now entering their last spell 
at Crossroads PS. We are all looking forward to some fun activities with all the children in 
the coming weeks. Should you have any queries or concerns as we approach a new 
academic year please don’t hesitate to get in touch. We now wait with anticipation for the  
weather to improve… 
 
Warmest Regards,      
Mrs. Louise Lagan  
Principal Crossroads PS. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


